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We reached out to schools, students and staff to wear orange on April 18th. To 
raise awareness for the issue of childhood hunger. 43,000 children in Montana 
struggle with hunger. The color Orange represents child hunger awareness.  By 
wearing orange, we are standing united in the cause of reducing childhood 
hunger in our state.  We had a lot of students and staff wearing orange that day 
we had our kitchens decorated and a lot of the schools had wonderful 
decorations.  We handed out oranges that day.  We also had some staff hand out 
some activity pages.  It was a fun day and a good cause. 
 
We will be celebrating Super Hero Day for our kitchen staff as its their day of 
being recognized for all the hard work they do for our students in the kitchens.  
This will be a perfect opportunity to recognize the hard-working professionals in 
our school cafeterias.  This will be May4th School Lunch Hero Day.   
 
We are getting ready for summer also as we have a Summer Lunch Kick Off at the 
Middle School Field.  We have lots of physical activities planned with a lot of food 
and games. We invite fire trucks, smokey the bear.  We will be adding more 
community this year.   


